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Summer greetings!  

For as long as I remember, I love history and discovering historic places.  Envisioning those whose lives 
intersected with the building or town, what it must have been for the community over 100 years ago, 
and what remains.  It has been a fun year of discovering the richness of Fir-Conway Lutheran, and I 
recently discovered the cornerstone of our church while weeding the flowerbeds!  Looking at photo 
albums, historical documents, and even historical quilts!  It gives me context of understanding and 
questions to ask as I listen to the various stories of those who have ties to this community. 

I’ve taken this past year to listen.  Listen to the stories, listen to the heartache and the joys, hearing 
pieces of pride, and things that can bring complications.  It’s been a year of discovery, not only of 
myself, but of you who call Fir-Conway Lutheran home.  Along with an enthusiasm as we continue to 
blossom and continue to bring a sense of “normalcy”.  

I recently share with Council the time I intentionally take for reflection, creating space within my daily 
walk to truly listen to God, handing those things that block my path and being restored to fully engage.  
Recognizing my own history that has shaped me, that informs how I might react or act at different 
times.  Understanding, like FCLC, there is a complex and rich deepness within my stories to guide me. 

When we look at the continued growth, as we live in this “new normal” of Covid in various stages, I see 
positive things.  I see the young families, returning members, people searching for a new Church home, 
come through our doors.  I see all the young kids come forward, those staying for Coffee Hour, or those 
helping at Coffee Hour.  I hear the struggles some have getting to church or feeling engaged at times. I 
hear the yearning for activities, socializing, and the continue to reconnect with the ministries we 
support. 

My encouragement to each of you is, God is with us in all things, through all things, and is alive!  God has 
been breathing life into FCLC, God will continue to hear our cries of joy and pain.  God continues to give 
us the gift of free grace, something we don’t have to earn but get to receive.   

Looking forward, we have lots of things to look forward, to rejoice in as God continues to walk with us.  
I pray as we move that we feel the Spirit move within us, and within this Church.  Knowing God has 
mighty things in store for us as we participate in worship.  We must be willing to hear and respond.  I 
pray for each of you, near and far either physically or relationally, may the peace that surpasses all 
understanding be upon you.  I pray for Fir-Conway Lutheran as we continue to be not only a place full of 
history, but be a place full of the Holy Trinity, alive and well for years to come. 
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Calling all parents of Sunday School age students!   

Sept 11th at 9:15 a.m.-9:45 a.m.  

Will be the first Sunday School in person once again! 

During Church students will be receiving new bibles and after service we are 
having a BBQ to celebrate the return of in-person Sunday School. 

We need parent to help once a month maybe every other, with lesson time and 
crafts. Pastor Kristi will be sending out a list for rotation of parent helpers. 

 

 

Matt Mathison is looking for volunteers to provide meals, prep or serve once a month at 
Friendship House. There are sign up sheets in the Fellowship Hall. 

 

 

Want an Easy Way to Donate to FCLC While Shopping? 
  
The AmazonSmile Foundation will donate 0.5% of the purchase price from customers' 
eligible AmazonSmile purchases to the charitable organizations they select. The minimum amount 
a charitable organization must accrue to receive a quarterly donation is $5.00. The same products, 
prices, and shopping features as Amazon.com are available on AmazonSmile. The difference is that 
when you shop on AmazonSmile, the AmazonSmile Foundation will donate 0.5% of the purchase price of 
eligible products to the charitable organization of your choice. 
On your first visit to smile.amazon.com, you need to select a charitable organization to receive 
donations from eligible purchases before you begin shopping. Your selection will be remembered, and 
then every eligible purchase you make through AmazonSmile will result in a donation. You use the same 
account on Amazon.com and AmazonSmile. 
  

http://smile.amazon.com/
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Here's how to sign up for AmazonSmile  
1. Visit smile.amazon.com 
2. Sign in with your Amazon.com credentials 
3. Choose a charitable organization to receive donations, or search for the charity of your choice 
4. Select your charity:  Fir-Conway Lutheran Church 

 
 

 
Church Council Minutes 

June 2022 Fir-Conway Lutheran Church Council  
Meeting Minutes 

Old Business: 
● AA will have a new person in charge.  They will be meeting the 3rd Saturday 

of the month from 4:30-8 p.m. 
● Elevator-has been delayed. There is work to still be done.  
● Discussion of different heating systems and how to prepare for increase 

of heating oil and propane within the next year. 
● Thank you was given for Renee‛s brother in-law who stretched the 

Sanctuary carpet.  
● Good rotation of Sunday Stewards-please let us know if you want to serve. 

 
New Business: 

● Preschool- Renee and Pastor met with Jennifer Case today. 
○ 14 kids enrolled in the fall (they had 13 kids this year) 
○ September 13th first day of school 
○ Preschool tuition will be increased in the Fall of 2023 

● Fall Bazaar-October 22nd, 4th Saturday in October 
○ Bake sale, Craft Items, White Elephant items, Produce, Raffles, have 

all been included in past Fall Bazaars 
● Discussion about interest in Harvest Dinner and Fritschel dinner 

○ Diane will casually ask Harvey Wolden and Betty H. if they are 
interested in continuing this tradition. 
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Upcoming Events 

 
7/12 New Membership Class at 5:30 p.m. 

7/15 Ragnar Race will be using our Parking lot from 7:30 p.m.-midnight 

7/16 An off-site wedding has rented our parking lot 

7/16 AA from 4:30-8 p.m. 

 7/19 New Membership Class starting at 5:30 p.m. 

7/23 Sunday School Activity at 12:30 p.m. Tie Dye 

7/26 New Membership Class at 5:30 p.m. 

7/30-8/8 Pastor Kristi will be on vacation, she will be back in the office the morning of the 

8th.  

 

 
 


